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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Municipal Economic Relationship with Vung Tau City, Vietnam 

 

THAT Administration report back to Council in Q1 of 2019 on the advisability of 

strengthening Strathcona County’s existing municipal to municipal relationship and ties with 

Vung Tau City, Vietnam in the context of a formal economic relationship (building on 

already developed relationships between our respective communities), and that the report 

contain recommendations on how to proceed 

 

 

Background:  

Mayor Frank served a Notice of Motion at the November 27, 2018 Council meeting to be 

presented at the December 6, 2018 Council Meeting. 


